
 

 

 

 

We would like to draw your attention to the NSDL Circular #NSDL/POLICY/2017/0021 dated 

April 12, 2017 & CDSL Circular # CDSL/OPS/DP/POLCY/2017/176 dated April 5, 2017 whereby 

they have issued a notification regarding linking of Demat Accounts with Individual Aadhaar 

Number. Depository Participants have been advised to encourage individual clients to submit 

Aadhaar at the time of account opening and to make maximum efforts to get all existing 

individual demat accounts linked with Aadhaar. 

  

We therefore request all our Demat Account customers to submit a written request along with 

a self-certified copy of Aadhaar Card for updating Aadhaar details in their demat accounts. 

For joint holdings, the written request must be signed by the holder whose Aadhaar is being 

updated.  

 

For more details, please refer the circular available on NSDL website  www.nsdl.co.in / CDSL 

Website https://www.cdslindia.com/index.html . 
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